
 

Thanks to all who attended Family Service Night on Friday, November 1.  And to those of you 

who supported this great event for our school, even if you were not able to attend.  We had 

another successful year! 
 

As a school community we were able to come together and give back.  

Here is what we shared with others in need: 
 

� 125 toiletry kits to support People Serving People so families get a fresh start each day 

� 150 pounds of food donated to PRISM to feed the hungry 

� 16 ponytails of hair were donated for Locks of Love 

� 275 dog and cat toys made for rescue animals and donated to Adopt-a-Pet Shop 

� 100 cards and letters will be sent to US troops through Beyond the Yellow Ribbon 

� 400 sandwiches delivered to Marie Sandvik Center to feed the homeless 

� 47 blanket bundles to comfort children were delivered to the Sojourner Project 

� 110 birthday bags donated to children through Volunteers Enlisted to Assist People 

� 100 door hangers crafted to provide cheer for elderly residents at Cornerstone Commons 

� Raised $80.00 for the PTA Book Scholarship Grant to give to students in need at Oakwood 

� Raised $453.81 in the grade Coin Challenge run by the Student Council and funds donated to 

Interfaith Outreach and Community Partners (5
th

 grade won the challenge - congrats!) 

� A SUBSTANTIAL amount of winter clothing,  including jackets, snow pants, mittens, hats, 

were collected and donated to Interfaith Outreach and Community Partners to warm our 

community this winter 

 

 

      WHAT AN AMAZING ACCOMPLISHMENT OAKWOOD FAMILIES -- THANK YOU! 


